
From: Natalie Dabarera [mailto:Natalie.Dabarera@unitedvoice.org.au]  
Sent: Wednesday, 24 April 2019 3:18 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J; AMOD 
Cc: Nigel Ward; Julian Arndt; Dean Tyler; Helen Hamberger; 'aodgers@ieu.org.au'; Michael Wright; 
'bellearrabalde@hotmail.com'; 'John.Gunn@ccsa.org.au'; Stephen Bull; 'Kylie Brannelly'; Estha van 
der Linden; 'sofia.bahas@afei.org.au'; Kez Tacar; Sophie Margaret Whish; Carol Matthews; 'Arthur 
Dowdle' 
Subject: AM2018/18 and AM2018/20: Children's Services Award/Teachers Award - Video Link 

 
Dear Associate, 
 
RE: AM2018/18 and AM2018/20: Children's Services Award/Teachers Award 
 
The parties have had some discussion regarding the order of witnesses, and United Voice 
understands that there is general agreement to United Voice witnesses giving evidence on Monday 6 
May.  
 
We request a video link to the FWC in the following states: 
 
Bronwen Hennessy – South Australia 
Pixie Bea –A.C.T 
Preston Warner –QLD 
Alicia Wade –QLD 
 
Dr Marianne Fenech will be available in person in Sydney.  
 
We note that there is a public holiday in QLD on Monday 6 May. Could the Commission please advise 
as to whether video link facilities will still be available? 
 
Thank you, 
 
Natalie Dabarera 
National Industrial Officer 
United Voice 
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